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Thursday 8th October 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We have been made aware that several titles in the Spy Dogs, Spy Pup, and Spy Cat series by 

Andrew Cope contain a weblink at the back of the book that no longer directs people to information 

about the books. Instead, the link has been compromised and now leads to inappropriate and 

unsafe material, containing pornographic content with no age restrictions. 

We have removed copies of the book from our school library and classroom book corners.  

Penguin Random House publishers of this series of books have paused sale and distribution of these 

titles whilst the matter is resolved. 

Below are images of some of the front covers in the series to help you identify the books should you 

have any at home. We advise you remove them immediately. Should any be the property of the 

school, please return them and we will dispose of them accordingly.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs S Hallsworth 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 


